@ Metro

M emO 600 NE Grand Ave.

Portland, OR 97232-2736

Date: January 2, 2019

To: MPAC

From: Tom Kloster, MTAC Chair

Subject: MTAC Nominations for MPAC Consideration

Metro staff has received nominations for the City of Vancouver seat.

The City of Vancouver has nominated Rebecca Kennedy to be their primary member and
Bryan Snodgrass as their alternate.

Please consider these nominations for MTAC membership. Per MPAC's bylaws, MPAC may
approve or reject any nomination submitted.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.



